

September 22, 2020

Hon. Todd Hunter 445 Cape Henry Corpus Christi, TX 78412

Dear Todd,

Life PAC is the political arm of Texans for Life, led by Kyleen Wright.

We are proud to announce our endorsement of your campaign in the November 3 election. We will be working to get our supporters to the polls for you and all our candidates.

We are here to assist you with information and data regarding the full range of pro-life issues. Please feel free to contact us at any time and to share with us the best way to communicate with you. The current contact information I have is <a href="mailto:info@electtoddhunter.com">info@electtoddhunter.com</a> and office #361-694-3121 and cell # None

If there is anything I can do to help you in your race, please let me know. You can reach me directly at <a href="https://kwright@texlife.org">kwright@texlife.org</a> or 214-213-4296 (cell). Thank you, again!

Sincerely,

Kyleen Wright

Chairman